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I believe this is the bill we've been waiting on.  One that will allow sustained funding 

for programs to improve our biodiversity at a small cost, mostly paid by out-of-state 

residents. I personally would be more than happy to pay an extra dollar or two every 

time I visit places in Oregon like the coast, knowing that the money will be a 

reinvestment in our natural beauty and help preserve our incredible state for years to 

come.  We should all feel a responsibility to leave the environemtn in a better place 

for the next generation, and this is the best option we have and the closest we've for 

achieving those goals.  Please do not waste this opportunity and pass HB2977. 

 

 


